
Year 5 are using the new laptops 

to do some cross curricular 

learning in Literacy. 

Year 1 are looking at the  

hedgehogs as they wake  up 

from  their hibernation. 

Year 2 are working together in 

Numeracy to make a path and  

programme bee-bots to follow the 

path. They had great fun!  

Our eco-councillors planted 

trees in our school play-

ground. 
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Here is a sample  of the food products 

made by year 6  in their presentation 

for ‘Help Yourself Day.’ 

Year 4  went on a mini beast hunt 

in the school playground. 


